
 

NOTICE 
After assessing the present COVID situation of the state, we encourage all complainants 

to send in their complaints by Email or WhatsApp message. Please don’t visit us in person at the 
office of the West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights (WBCPCR) unless we ask 
you to come.  

It has been decided to keep the Commission office closed until further order. 

Your complaints will be attended to even if you do not meet us in person. 

WBCPCR e-Contacts 

Email Id wbscpcr@gmail.com 

WhatsApp Helpline No. (Message only) 9836 300 300 
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